From: redistricting@sjgov.org

To:

Subject: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines

Date: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 11:25:44 AM

Redistricting Comments

Name: Dianne Humble

Email:

Phone:

Comments:

want to be involved on line and get the meetings please.

From: Nicole Ames

To: redistricting [CDD]

Cc:Yani Webster; Kaloni WebsterSubject:Ambassador and District AssignmentDate:Tuesday, July 27, 2021 2:46:53 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, my name is Nicole Ames and I have worked with my son Darwin Franklin Roosevelt Hitchcock Jr, on the streets of Stockton CA. From housing projects to RTD bus schedules and much more legitimately. Please give me a call when you can, regarding the overall experience with obtaining services throughout the city. I can be reached at . Thank you.

From: Pamela Eibeck

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 3:39 PM To: Fowler, Glen

Subject: Fwd: Ag Community of Interest

Please archive this email that I sent to Robert Martin. If/when I hear back from him, I will forward the message to you and wait to respond until I have access to an "official" RAC email.

Thanks.

Pam

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Pamela Eibeck

Date: Fri, Jul 23, 2021 at 3:17 PM Subject: Ag Community of Interest

To:

Dear Robert Martin,

I am Pam Eibeck, a member of the San Joaquin County Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) and a representative of District 4. Glen Fowler, the Redistricting Project Manager, shared your email address and COI application with me.

I want to be sure that you and your colleagues understand as much as possible about the redistricting process as well as how community of interests are defined and influence the eventual district boundaries that the RAC recommends to the County Board of Supervisors.

- The website https://wedrawthelines.sjgov.org/ is an important source of information.
- I encourage you to attend one of the three Redistricting Outreach Workshops that are scheduled for August 17 (Stockton), September 15 (Tracy) and September 29 (Lodi).
 - RAC Outreach Workshop #1, August 17, 2021 5:30 to 7:30 PM SJC Administration Building, Chambers
 - RAC Outreach Workshop #2, September 15, 2021 3:00 to 5:00 PM Tracy City Hall, Council Chambers
 - RAC Outreach Workshop #3, September 29, 2021 4:00 to 6:00 PM Lodi: Hutchins Street Square, Kirst Hall
- Feel free to invite me and/or other representatives of the Redistricting Committee to meet with you and others to discuss the redistricting process and Communities of Interest. The best way to reach me is at this email address.

With best regards:

Pam Eibeck

From: Nicole Ames
To: redistricting [CDD]

Subject: Re: Corruption, Harassments, False Arrest and Mental Health Services

Date: Monday, August 9, 2021 11:30:37 AM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, my vehicle was illegally towed, by criminals, who are racist towards me, they are illegally in a wrecking yard, harrasing and stealing. They tried to charge me 727.00 and they should of never had my vehicle. I was illegally arrested and roughed up by the police, for absoulutely no reason, it was a set up by a group of individuals, the vehicle was towed from 4545 Shelly Court, in which my actual arrest happened July 16th and it was on San Juoaquin and Fulton, these people are scammers, the car should of never moved and I should not have been arrested because of prostitution and real estate fraud, is the reason for my recent attacks, arrest, and outburst.

On Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 11:24 AM Nicole Ames

wrote:

Fraudulent and illegal, if this is the Glen that I was harassed by

On Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 8:36 AM redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org > wrote: Please note that this email address is for San Joaquin County's (SJC) Supervisorial Redistricting Process.

Thank you, Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Nicole Ames

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 6:45 AM

To:

Cc: Yani Webster Kaloni Webster

Rosalind White - ames

Subject: Fwd: Corruption, Harassments, False Arrest and Mental Health Services

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Nicole Ames

Date: Sat, Aug 7, 2021, 1:51 PM

Subject: Corruption, Harassments, False Arrest and Mental Health Services

To:

Cc: Yani Webster

Kaloni Webster

Rosalind White - ames

Hello, my name is Nicole Ames, and I have been experiencing a significant amount of discrimination, racism, in which my housing rights, has been terribly affected, my civil rights, my privacy rights, and also my parent rights, at certain points. I need help, my properties were illegally taken, I was literally laced with narcotics, psych meds, and poison's. Believe me I know that all seems far fetched, not normal, and sorta psychotic; unfortunately, these statements are not false accusations, they are in-fact very true, and I need assistance with obtaining legal help. Just last month, July 16th 2021, there was a false arrest that I experienced, along with my physical vehicle being moved to a different location, and then illegally towed. these people not only harass, they are fraudulent in various agencies, and departments, such as DMV, I was issued a false suspension on my personal tags, to the vehicle that was actually towed, the people were rude, racist, the guy used foul language and got loud, the woman, was extremely irritated with my presence, and rude as well as racist, fraudulent with corrupt police officers as well. Please help! I have been homeless for years, as a result of lies, real estate fraud, and hate crimes, which I continue to endure, almost literally dailly. Please feel free to call me with any questions or concerns. This tow yard is listed under B&G Sons, and these individuals are complete thieves, who will not give the time of day. I tried to show my AAA insurance, with medical included, explaining that I am not a plus member, I am Premier, this is different, because it's much more than just towin, in which these individuals would not listen to me at all.

Nicole A Ames

From: redistricting@sjgov.org
To: redistricting [CDD]

Subject: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines **Date:** Wednesday, August 11, 2021 10:51:27 AM

Redistricting Comments

Name: Jose Eduardo Chavez

Email:

Phone:

Comments:

Good morning Advisory Committee, My name is Jose Eduardo Chavez, I am a Field Team Lead for the Central California region at the California Citizens Redistricting Commission. I am available to answer questions and presentation if necessary. I look forward to working with your community. Best regards, Jose Eduardo Chavez

From: Monica Miranda

To: redistricting [CDD]

Cc: Bollinger, Dave [CDD]; Zuleima Abid

Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process

Date: Sunday, August 15, 2021 4:06:44 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Glen,

I'm so sorry about my delayed response, I do plan on attending the community meeting on 8/17, but would still like to see if it's possible to schedule a presentation for our members. I think if you have any evening availability the week of 8/23 or the following weeks would be great.

In community,

Mónica Miranda

On Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 6:33 PM redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org > wrote: Hello Monica.

That's wonderful.

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Best regards,

Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager San Joaquin County

From: Monica Miranda

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 8:19 PM

To: redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org>

Cc: Bollinger, Dave [CDD] Zuleima Abid

Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Glen,

Thank you, we're looking forward to it! We have a member meeting this evening, so I can follow up with you about dates and times this later week.

In community,

Mónica Miranda

On Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 11:00 AM redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org > wrote: Hello Monica,

We would like to conduct a presentation about the San Joaquin County's Supervisorial Redistricting process. Let me know when it would work best for us to present to The Stockton Younger Women's Task Force.

Please provide me with a few dates and times so I can coordinate with our Redistricting Representatives.

If you prefer, feel free to call me at least and we can discuss the meeting logistics.

Thank you, Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager San Joaquin County

From: redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:13 PM

To: Monica Miranda

Cc: Zuleima Abid Bollinger, Dave [CDD]

Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process

Hello Monica,

We appreciate your interest in Redistricting, and the invitation for one of the County Redistricting representatives to present to the Stockton Younger Women's Task

Force.

We'll get back to you soon to coordinate the presentation.

Best regards, Glen

Glen Fowler

Redistricting Project Manager San Joaquin County

From: Monica Miranda

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:00 PM

To: redistricting [CDD] < redistricting@sjgov.org>

Cc: Zuleima Abid

Subject: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon RAC members,

I am reaching out on behalf of the Stockton Younger Women's Task Force, thank you for sharing the information on the outreach workshops we're happy to share that with our members. We would also like to learn more about this, would it be possible to schedule you for one of our meetings? If so, let me know and we can discuss additional details like date, time and presentation length.

In community,

Mónica Miranda Director of Policy, Stockton Younger Women's Task Force